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I would like to oppose most strongly this development at Gatwick Airport Northern runway, on behalf of my family. The
increase in noise, fuel dumping, constant planes over head waiting to make their final track into the airport has severely
impacted the amenity value of our land and home. At the weekends it is worse. The increase of airport aviation traffic will
be considerable with another runway planned. The impact is constant via aircraft noise. They begin to make their final
approach and turn above our home so this manoeuvre increases the noise the aircraft emits as it turns. The smell of a fuel
dump is unmistakable - I feel these should be banned unless an emergency needs to be avoided, with financial penalties.
It got so bad that the inside of my nose was detrimentally affected. In the evenings you can see them far into the distance
queuing to come into land. Therefore I most strongly oppose the increase in runaways and resulting traffic air Gatwick
Airport. I feel that the airline business is not regulated enough in all areas. Expansion is not the answer but greater
regulation. Thank you, Sara Newman on behalf of the new man family.


